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May 24, 2017

Mr. Eric Johnson

Principal Planner

Collier County Growth Management Division
2800 N. Horseshoe Drive

Naples, FL 34104

RE: Marco Shores Golf Course Community PUD — PL20170001345
Dear Mr. Eric Johnson:

On behalf of the applicant, NM Marco Shores LLC, we are submitting an application for an
Amendment to a PUD for the above referenced project.

The proposed amendment to the Marco Shores Golf Course Community PUD is being requested
in order to allow group housing for seniors as a permitted use in the PUD. The use is only
proposed to be added for the Residential Parcel Two A tract as identified on the Conceptual PUD
Master Plan.

Please contact either Richard Yovanovich at 435-3535 or me if you have any questions. We look
forward to working with you on this exciting industry expansion project.

Sincerely,

e

D. Wayne Arnold, AICP

Enclosures

Cc: Albert F. Moscato, Jr.
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